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9th November 2023

Dear Parents and Staff

Thank you so much for your contribution to the consultation on the proposal to federate
Hague, Stewart Headlam and Swanlea Schools.

We are pleased to inform you that after due consideration of the benefits and challenges of
the proposal on November 2nd both Governing Bodies voted to move forward as a
Federation from January 1st 2024. We believe strongly that strengthening our partnership in
this way will be of benefit for our local community and all our students.

For those of you who are interested the final report from our independent consultant and the
responses to questions raised during the consultation can be found at
SHHFederation.org/governors/governors-consultation

Thank you for your commitment to our schools, we look forward to working with you to
sustain and develop outstanding education across our partnership.

Yours sincerely

Paul Gardner

Chair of Governors Stewart Headlam and Hague Schools’ Federation

mailto:admin@stewartheadlam.towerhamlets.sch.uk
mailto:admin@hague.towerhamlets.sch.uk
https://www.shhfederation.org/governors/governors-consultation-september-11th-october-30th-2023

